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Jigsaw Project 

36a Westland Road 

Magherafelt 

BT45 5AY 

 

Tel:  028 79631344 

Fax:  028 79301398  
 

Dear Parent/Pupil, 

 

We hope that this letter finds you well. Here at Jigsaw we are aware that this is an 

unprecedented time for you and your P7 child.  

 

Normally at this time of year Jigsaw is incredibly busy providing transition to 

secondary school  group work programmes for all of the P7 pupils across 

Camphill, Harryville and Ballykeel Primary Schools. 

 

Unfortunately this year due to the ongoing pandemic we are unable to offer the 

same support but we are sure that this remains a stressful and uncertain time for 

P7 children and their families.  

 

In light of this we have designed an “At Home Transition Pack” with a view to 

pupils being able to work through some of the activities which will support them 

both practically and emotionally.  

 

We are aware that this is perhaps new or very different to the home school 

activities that you have been completing together up until this point and as such 

I am available to support families on a 1-1 basis also. 

 

Keep an eye out on your school’s website or facebook page for details of an 

upcoming zoom meeting which is designed to help parents look at supporting 

their children around transition to secondary school and also one designed for 

pupils to access.  

 

Stay Safe, 

 

Claire Murphy: 07933500708 

 


